
The original documents are located in Box 56, folder “1976/02/23 - Governor William 
Milliken's Reception” of the James M. Cannon Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential 

Library. 
 

Copyright Notice 
The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



WILLIAM G. MILLIKEN 

GOVERNOR 

THE EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

LANSING, MICHIGAN 

Mrs. Milliken and I cordially invite you to a 
reception in the Executive Club of the Statler 
Hilton Hotel at Sixteenth and K Streets, N.W., 
Washington, D.C., on February 23, 1976, from 
5:00 to 7:30 p.m. (cash bar). We are inviting 
many of our Michigan friends and hope you will 
be able to stop in. 

At that time I would like you to meet Bob Horn 
and Peggy Monihan. Bob succeeds Bill Nugent 
as my Special Assistant in charge of the 
Washington Office. 

Governor 

RSVP - regrets only - 202/872-8550 
or 

517/373-7956 
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